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www.bfas.bg

Dear Sirs,

The Board of BFAS vote Rally Serbia 2018 to be part of Bulgarian National
Championship 2018.

Following the good traditions between our two federations and the big interest from
our competitors and drivers, we expect yout confirmation for approval Rally Serbia 2018 to
be part of Bulgarian National Championship 2018 and looking forward to receive preferential
conditions to Bulgarian competitors and drivers.

The official communication on this matter should continue through official e-mail:
office@bfas.bg or via phone with the Chairman of the Bulgarian Automobile sports
federation Mr. Vladimir Iliey:

Sofia, 2018




